
Town of Montville 
Conservation Commission 

 
Special Meeting Cancellation Notice – Site Walk 

December 12, 2019, 3:00 PM 
735 Fire Street, Montville, CT 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

The Special Site Walk Meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
December 12, 2019 was cancelled due to lack of quorum. 

 
 


